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#exceptionaleveryday 
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#its_now_our_time 
#exceptionaleveryday  

 

Reception Places for September 
2018 have been allocated to you or 

your friends/neighbours. 
The word is out that there may be 

additional places at the most        
exceptional proven primary school 

in Peckham! 
 

Camelot School 
in the press          

Mr Robinson would like to comment 
“how embarrassing!” 

(Southwark News—April 2018)  

New for Summer Term 2018 

School starts at 8.45 a.m. with gates closing at 8.50 a.m. 

Please adapt your route into school so your child is on time for school every day 



 

Our Camelot Parents/Carers support…. 
New Home School Agreement Contracts to follow 

….. to agree a greater commitment 
to support the ‘need for speed’ in 
terms of our shared efforts to bring 
about improvements for the      
children of Camelot School. 

 
#exceptionaleveryday 


